To whom it may concern,
The proposal to allow 16 year olds to vote seems very strange to me.

If they are not legally able to sign and be bound by a legal contract they should not be charged with the
responsibility to vote.

We are told these “children” are not responsible and should not be allowed to buy liquor until 21, or
tobacco products until 18.

All reasonable logic says to change the voting age to 16 is TOTALLY WRONG.
| URGE A NO VOTE ON SB 838 AND SJR22.

Please call me if you’d like to discuss this further.

Respectfully,

Daniel R Kohler

182 Cedar Bluff Cir N
Keizer City Councilor
Keizer OR 97303

Sent from Dan @ Professional Preneeds, Inc.
503-559-6300



